
 

 

8 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 

To confirm that the Year 8 Options Evening will take place on Thursday 15 March at 6:30pm in the 

Main Hall. 

Unfortunately, due to the re-arranged date not all staff are able to attend and therefore the format 

of the evening is slightly different.  As previously stated, there will be a speech in the Main Hall from 

6:30pm to 7:00pm by Mr Sharpe and Mrs Crichton.  If you had an appointment to meet a member of 

Senior Leadership Team on 28 February unfortunately it is not possible to re-arrange these. 

Therefore, there will be a question and answer session from 7:00pm in the Main Hall with Mr Sharpe 

should you require more information. 

Most but not all subject representatives are able to attend and therefore there will be an 

opportunity between 7:00pm and 8:00pm to learn more about the individual subjects your child 

may wish to study. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 
Mr J Sharpe    Mrs E Crichton 
Acting Deputy    Assistant Head 
 


